
 

Committee Meeting
Sunday 3 September 2017

Present

Gail Norling Mike Martyn Nicky Casey

Simon Casey Allanan Lawer Xaviera Lovatt

Apologies

Ohmmar Chan Thomas Lovatt Lydia Deakin

Ribbon Trial
All is in hand for the Ribbon Trial to be held on Saturday 9 September.

New Trainer
Nicky advised she has been approached by current member Margaret Harrop who would like to 
become more involved with the club and train as a trainer. She is away all of September and 
would be ready to start in October. It was agreed that she should train under Gail. Nicky will 
confirm to Margaret.

Photography
Karen Stevens asked if it would be possible for her son (who is studying photography) to take 
photos of dogs at our upcoming ribbon trial and where any photos were purchased provide a 
share back to the club.

As we already have a photographer arranged for the event (Lydia) and because external 
competitors would be present it was agreed it would be better to decline the offer. 

We have instead agreed that can offer Club Day as an opportunity for Karen's son. This will 
provide plenty of time to obtain details and ensure our members are informed and know they 
are under no obligation to agree to being photographed or to purchase a print. Nicky will advise
Karen.

Graduation Judges – 17 September

Puppies Lydia?

G1 Gail

G2 Nicky
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G3/4 Mike

G5/6 Xie

Course Trainers- 24 September

Puppies Lydia

G1 Gail / Margaret

G2 Nicky

G3/4 Xie

G5/6 Mike

Next meeting

As we have our Club Day on 12 November and end of year graduation on 19 November our next and 
last committee meeting for the year will be held on Sunday 5 November.  


